

## PENSION NEWSLETTER



## **Live from Wespath Returns April 10**

Registration is now open for *Live from Wespath*, a no-cost virtual event exclusively for UMC clergy and lay employees on **Wednesday**, **April 10 at 11:00 a.m. Central time**. This engaging event features information and insights from Wespath about General Conference, investments, benefits and well-being to help assist with navigating benefits and the general UMC environment.

Registration allows participation in the entire event or attendees can drop in for the segment(s) that interest them the most. *Live from Wespath* will run approximately 4 hours. Register online at:

https://www.wespath.org/events/live-from-wespath

## **Boost Your Savings for Retirement**

The NC Conference Transition Fund is an additional way qualified participants can save money and earn additional contributions toward their retirement savings. This added Transition Fund contribution increases the participant's personal savings for retirement and earns credit toward an additional discretionay contribution by the NC Conference each year to the participant's UMPIP account. Earning the conference contribution begins after 5 years of membership! Visit https://nccumc.org/treasurer/pension/transition-fund/ for more info!

## Saving Grace: A Guide to Financial Well-Being

Saving Grace is a six-session program based on Wesleyan values that provides participants with the text and tools needed to address the topics of saving, earning, and giving. The curriculum is suitable for clergy and lay for study as individuals or a small group. Find it in the Conference Media Center or Cokesbury.com.

If you have any questions about this statement or need to make any changes, please **<u>DO</u>** NOT HESITATE to contact the Benefits Team at the contact information below.

Benefits Team - NC United Methodist Conference benefitsteam@nccumc.org

nccumc.org/treasurer/insurance

nccumc.org/treasurer/pension

March 2024